
 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY UPDATE: Hurricane Ian 

September 27, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear CSWR-Florida customer: 

 

We are monitoring Hurricane Ian and have been preparing for landfall. We will work to minimize any 

disruption of service to you. Our customer support line is available 24/7 for emergencies at 855-476-1942, 

and as soon as conditions permit, we will post door hangers to communicate any Boil Water Advisories 

and Service Interruptions. We will also keep our Advisories updated with all relevant information so if and 

when you are able, please check our Advisories. 

 

• For information on Storm Preparedness, click here  

• For the latest weather updates, click here 

 

Be safe – be prepared.  

  


